
 

 

 

 
 
1 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 12 ‘Meet the Tutor Evening’ for Parents/Carers – Monday 18 October 2021 - 4.30pm to 7pm 
 
As the Year 12 students approach the end of their first half term of A Level / BTEC study, we would 
like to invite you to a ‘Meet the Tutor’ evening which will be held on Monday 18 October 2021 
between 4.30pm and 7pm. This evening will give you an opportunity to meet your child’s Tutor and 
discuss how well they have settled into the Sixth Form, as well as address any issues you may have. 

An appointment system will be in operation for this evening. Bookings can be made via Schoolcloud 

from Wednesday 6 October at 4pm and will close on Monday 18 October at 9am. 

Tutor Group Room Tutor 

12 VB C230   Mrs Bhandhal 

12 SH C229  Mr Hoskin 

12 JB C228   Mrs Burkey & Mrs Watson 

12 AM C227   Mr  Macintyre   

12 SF Year 13 Study room  Mrs Sandhar & Mrs Fear 

12 SA Meeting room   Mrs Albon 

Appointments will be for a maximum of 5 minutes, but if you feel there is a need for a longer 
consultation, we will always try to accommodate this at a later date. 

If you have any issues or queries with booking appointments then please contact 
data@northleamington.co.uk 

There is also an opportunity for you to discuss career pathways with Miss Milligan, Careers 
Coordinator and Adviser, during the evening.  Appointments to meet with Miss Milligan can be made 
in advance via the Sixth Form office – sixthform@northleamington.co.uk 

We are looking forward to building a partnership with you to ensure all students achieve their full 
potential and are happy at NLS Sixth Form; your attendance at this evening will be a great first step in 
this process. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Hase 
Assistant Head Teacher /Head of Sixth Form 

mailto:data@northleamington.co.uk

